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missing any 

important news –

please email 

updates to

Jennifer Fischahs

mailto:jfischahs@radiology.arizona.edu


R & R

Dr. Taljanovic is retiring after 

an internationally acclaimed 

career from full-time academic 

work on October 31, 2019. 

The Department of Medical 

Imaging acknowledges her 

distinguished career and 

mentorship of hundreds of 

medical students, residents, 

technologists, and fellows over 

the past 20 years at the 

University of Arizona. O
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THANK YOU, 
DR. T

Dr. Mihra Taljanovic

Professor Emeritus, Medical Imaging & 

Orthopaedic Surgery
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CONGRATULATIONS

Dr. Dorothy Gilbertson

Dr. Dorothy Gilbertson-Dahdal

will continue to serve on the MEC 

(Medical Executive Committee) for 

BUMC-T as a member at large.

Election results for the 2020-21 general 

officers & members at large will be 

officially announced to the medical 

staff in the very near future.
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CONGRATULATIONS

Dr. Becker has earned her CAQ 

in Neuroradiology.Dr. Jennifer Becker
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PRESS RELEASE

Read the Story

Department of Medical Imaging 

Researchers Awarded $3.6 Million 

to Develop New, Accurate Method 

to Detect, Diagnose Breast Cancer

Dr. Andrew Karellas & Dr. Srinivasan Vedantham

https://opa.uahs.arizona.edu/newsroom/news/2019/university-arizona-health-sciences-awarded-36-million-develop-new-accurate-method
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FUNDRAISING EVENT

The UA Cancer Center Breast Team, including Dr. Fitzpatrick, 

submitted a cape and participated in

Superheroes: Capes of Strength and Beauty

October 17, 2019

https://www.tucsonweekly.com/tucson/capes-of-strength/Content?oid=26666603
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CONGRATULATIONS

Michael Larson, MD

Michael Larson

was selected to present his 

research during the 

Falling Walls Lab Arizona 

event at ASU on 

October 4th, 2019

https://techlaunch.arizona.edu/event/falling-walls-lab-phoenix

https://techlaunch.arizona.edu/event/falling-walls-lab-phoenix
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CONGRATULATIONS

Gokhan Kuyumcu was selected for the 

2019 Introduction to Academic Radiology (ITAR) Program

Co-sponsored by RSNA, AUR and the ARRS, ITAR highlights the 

importance of research in diagnostic radiology and the exploration 

of academic careers in radiology.  

Gokhan was also awarded a $1,000 grant for the advancement of 

his academic career.

Gokhan Kuyumcu, MD
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CONGRATULATIONS

Josh Warner, MD

Josh Warner was nominated for and attended the 

2019 ARRALD Program. 

The AUR Radiology Resident Academic Leadership 

Development (ARRALD) Program, provides focused 

mentorship, leadership, and academic development 

activities to a group of high-potential second-year 

(PGY-3) radiology residents in order to better 

prepare for their transition into successful careers as 

leaders in academic radiology. 
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CONGRATULATIONS

Mark Shearer, MBA

Mark Shearer gave a presentation at the 

2019 AAARad Conference in September.  

He spoke as part of a 3-person panel on the topic of

“Mergers & Acquisitions” specifically about the 

Banner/UA Merger and the impact on the 

Department of Medical Imaging.
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R&R IS ON THE WEB

• Find the R&R slides on

• the Medical Imaging

Website

Click

• ABOUT, then

• RECOGNIZE & REWARD

• Contact Jennifer Fischahs 

to announce or promote 

anything within DMI or

COM-T

https://medicalimaging.medicine.arizona.edu/about/rr-recognize-reward
mailto:jfischahs@radiology.arizona.edu

